Memorandum

Date: July 5, 2012

To: Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
County of Santa Barbara

From:  Tom Alvarez, Budget Director 'Fz»/TC%*\d)(/\Jaqu

Subject: Request to Withdraw ltem A-22 (CEO Budget Revisions) from the July 10,
2012 Board of Supervisors Agenda

The County Executive Office respectfully requests that the Board of Supervisors
withdraw item A-22 (CEO Budget Revisions) from the July 10, 2012 Administrative
Agenda. -

The Budget Revisions referenced in the recommended action for item A-22 are instead
included in the Budget Revisions for item A-8 on the Administrative Agenda. ltem A-8 is
a joint item from the Auditor-Controller and County Executive Office, and the
recommendations are to approve Budget Revisions and transfers necessary to close
the County’s accounting records for all County funds for the Fiscal Year ended June 30,
2012. (4/5 Vote Required)

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.



